
 
 

                
 

Are you interested in playing Australian Rules Football? Are you excited to improve and 
develop your football skills? Are you keen to represent Western Australia? 

Are you 15 years or younger? (as at 31/12/18) 
 

If you answered “yes” to these questions, then you should try out for the 2018 State 
Schoolgirls AFL Team. This year, we will be showcasing our talents in South Australia in late 
July against teams from Victoria, QLD, NSW, SA, NT and the ACT. For the first time ever, 
there will be a development squad selected alongside the travelling team, giving a host of 
girls the opportunity to develop and improve their football skills as well as possibly 
represent their State. Working closely with the WA State Academy, including having access 
to their full resources, girls will get a positive footballing experience and education, no 
matter their ability or the path they follow in the future.  If you think this might be for you, 
details of our Talent Search days are below. 
 
When: You can choose from 4 Talent Search events. NB: You only need to attend one. 
Talent Search 1: Friday 23 March from 3:30pm-5:00pm: Hands Oval in Bunbury 
Talent Search 2: Friday 23 March from 3:30pm-5:00pm: Northam Senior High School 
Talent Search 3: Saturday 24 March from 9:00am-12:00noon: All Saints’ College, Bull Creek 
Talent Search 4: Saturday 24 March from 2:00pm-5:00pm: Lake Joondalup Baptist College 
 
Signing in: Log on to http://www.schoolsportwa.com.au/. Click on Interstate, then AFL, then 
Girls’ 15s, then Nomination and fill in your details.  
 
More Details: For more details, please contact the Head Coach, 

Mr Oliver Beath on 0411 018 939 or at 
oliver.beath@allsaints.wa.edu.au. 

 

 
   
       

Follow us on Social Media: 

 @WA16sGirlsAFL 

 @WA15sGirlsAFL 

 W.A. State 15s / 16s Schoolgirls 
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